STATE OF MAINE
Boarp oF NURSING
158 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE
04333-0158

Paul R. LePage KIM ESQUIBEL, Prp. MSN., RN
GOVERNOR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

September 30, 2015

John Ayers
438 Main Rd
Phippsburg, ME 04562-4247

NOTICE OF DENIAL
Dear Mr. Ayers:

In a letter dated August 24, 2015, you received notice that the Maine State Board of Nursing was
denying licensure for the following reasons:

32 ML.R.S. §2105-A (2)(B) Misuse of alcohol, drugs, or other substances that has
resulted or may result in the licensee performing services in a manner that
endangers the health or safety of patient.s

32 ML.R.S. §2105-A (2)(F) Unprofessional conduct. A licensee is considered to
engaged in unprofessional conduct if the licensee violates a standard of professional
behavior that has been established in the practice for which the licensee is licensed.

This office did not receive a written notice of appeal within thirty (30) days as specified in the
Notice of Preliminary Denial. Therefore, the preliminary denial is now final and constitutes final
agency action.

Sincerely,

Ko 5 W

Kim Esquibel, PhD, MSN, RN
Executive Director

ce: Lauren LaRochelle, Assistant Attorney General
Ron Guay, Assistant Attorney General
File
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